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No. 149 
 

LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 
Ms Lawrie to the Minister for North Australia Development: 
 

Northern Development/Regional Coordination and Economic Development 
 
1. Please provide details of all expenditure on marketing, advertising and production of 
material in relation to your government’s Framing the Future policy document including staff 
resources used for that purpose and details value of any contracts in relation to that work, 
including beneficiary, purpose and value of each contract.   
 
2. Please provide details of all expenditure on marketing, advertising and production of 
material in relation to your government’s Developing the North promotional campaign, 
including staff resources used for that purpose and details value of any contracts in relation 
to that work, including beneficiary, purpose, duration and value of each contracts. 
 
3. Please provide details of the full costs to the Northern Territory Government, including 
staff time, of conducting the 6th Indigenous Economic Development Forum held in Alice 
Springs 20-22 October 2013.  
 
4. Please provide details of all contracts and consultancies in relation to the development 
of Economic Development Plans for regional and remote Territory towns, including date of 
grant and the beneficiary, purpose and value of each grant. 
 
5. Please provide details of the cost of supporting meetings of then Regional Economic 
Development Committees, including travel costs and payments made to members of these 
committees. 
 
6. Please provide details of all grants, contracts and consultancies relating to the 
Regional Economic Development Fund since its inception, including the date of grant, 
contract or consultancy and the beneficiary, purpose and value of each grant, contract or 
consultancy.  
 
7. Please provide details of all requests by the Department of the Chief Minister to other 
NT government agencies from I July 2013 for expenditure on community and economic 
development for the Tiwi Islands.  
 
8. Please provide details of expenditure by DCM from I July 2013, including all contracts 
and consultancies, in relation to economic and community development on the Tiwi Islands. 
 
9. Please provide details of Northern Territory Government financial commitments made 
with the Tiwi Land Council for the lease of 10,000 ha of land on the Tiwi Islands for 
economic development. 

 
 

____________________ 
 


